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PRESS RELEASE

The Insurance Regulatory and Development Authority has seen various reports appearing in the media on the alleged

violations of ‘Know Your Customer’ and ‘Anti Money Laundering’ Guidelines by some insurance companies. The

insurance companies concerned have been asked to file a report on the allegations. The matter is under examination and

appropriate action will be taken at the earliest.


